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Stump Jumper’'s Survey

Sept. 10,1963
Mr, Carl Dabelstein
12524 "C" Street
Omaha,Nebraska
Dear Sir:

This letter will serve to verify your reception of Radio Station KANS,
Kansas City,lMissouri, on March 15, 1962 at 6:00 A.M. C.S.T.

Flease excuse the survey paper, but i1t i1s the only KANS paper left
since we became KCOCV last fall.

Thank-you for your report, and if I can be of any further assistance,
please let me know. Anytime you are in K.C. stop in and I'll show you
around.

Yours truly,

Bob Becker
Aggist. fngineer



